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 National Commission for Women organised a 

consultation on the Reviewing the Strategies to improve 

the provisions of PC&PNDT Act today. The deliberations 

of the meeting were technical in nature and took stock of 

the law and its lacunae and the loop holes in 

implementing the PC&PNDT Act. The strategies to 

improve the provisions of PC&PNDT Act and improving 

child sex ratio, reviewing the state initiatives were 

discussed in the consultation. 

 The National Consultation was attended by 

representatives of State Governments, Chairpersons, 

Members of State Women Commissions, other National 

Commissions, central government, NGOs, experts, 

academics and other professionals in the field. 

 


